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Located on the main Newcastle High School site, the Newcastle Education Campus will cater for the 
growing population in the region by delivering: 37 new permanent learning spaces; 5 new support 
learning spaces; and a new library, multi-purpose facility (hall), canteen and science laboratories.  

Demountable installation from 13 November 2023 

As part of preparations for the upgrade of Newcastle High School, 11 additional temporary 
classrooms and 2 amenity blocks will be installed within the school boundary, and 1 existing 
demountable will be removed (please see map overleaf). 

Once installed, all teaching facilities from Building B will move into the temporary buildings and 
other areas of the school. This means Building B can be demolished to make way for the new 
learning hub without impacting school lessons. 

From Monday 13 November our contractor will start preparing the site for the demountables, which 
includes installing temporary fencing, digging service trenches and constructing pier foundations.  

The new demountables will be delivered to the site from Monday 27 November. Delivery will be via 
the teachers’ car park off Smith Street. The temporary demountable, known as Building Q, will be 
removed from the school grounds via National Park Street. 

Traffic management 

Traffic controllers will be used where required for the safety of students, staff and the local 
community. Please follow the directions of any temporary signage and traffic controllers when in 
place. Large vehicle movements will be scheduled outside of peak school drop off and pick up 
times, where feasible. 

Work hours 

Work will be completed during standard construction hours from Monday to Friday between 7:00 am 
and 5:00 pm, and on Saturdays between 9:00 am and 1:00 pm. The works are expected to take 8 
weeks to complete, weather and site conditions permitting. 

All work will take place within the school grounds and will be coordinated with the school to avoid 
any impact on student learning. 

Thank you for your patience while these important works take place. 
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Location of works 

The map below indicates the location of demountables and traffic movements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

	Demountable installation from 13 November 2023
	Traffic management
	Work hours
	Location of works
	The map below indicates the location of demountables and traffic movements.

